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December 17, 2010  
 
 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY CLOSURES 
 

As a reminder, we are hereby notifying all interested parties that in observance of the Christmas Holiday our 
office will be closed on December 24 & 27, 2010 and will resume normal business hours on December 28, 
2010.  Also in observance of the New Year’s Holiday our office will be closed on December 31 & January 
3, 2010 and will resume normal business hours on January 4, 2010.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Staff of SBVWCD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


